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November - December 2022 

Numeracy 

This term, we have been working on addition and 

subtraction skills. The pupils have been using 

various materials such as Numicon, cubes and 

number squares to aid with this. We have also been 

learning how to use word problems to relate maths 

to real life.  

 

In December, the class will be moving onto to learn 

about angles and direction where we will learn how 

to give and follow directions to meet various 

destinations.  

 

Each Friday, we complete our Big Maths Beat That 

Challenges within the class. We practise our 

mental maths and answer quick fire questions to 

beat our previous scores.  

Health and Wellbeing 

This term our HWB indicators are Achieving and 

Nurtured. We will focus on friendships and good 

relationships with others.  

 

During outdoor PE, we will be working on both 

possession and target games playing rugby, 

handball and football. 

 

During indoor PE, we have been focusing on our 

fitness, learning about the benefits of exercise. 

  

Literacy 

This term, pupils will continue to work through 

our spelling programmes at their appropriate 

level. Spelling activities are completed daily 

and learners are encouraged to apply this 

learning consistently in their writing tasks. 

 

As a class, we are all focusing on our 

handwriting and correct letter formation.  

 

During our taught writing sessions we will 

focus on functional writing genres such as 

instructions and letter writing.  

 

During our reading sessions, we have been 

focusing on the introduction, problem and 

resolution of a story and how this helps to us 

to better understand the story. We have also 

been using prediction to guess what might 

happen in our books. 

 

 

 
R.M.E 

In the run up to Christmas, we will be learning 

about Christian celebrations and traditions. 

PE days are: 

Monday (MUGA) 

Thursday (Indoor gym hall) 

 

We will also be in the woodlands for outdoor 

learning most Wednesdays. 

Appropriate clothing is required for all 

sessions. 

 

Topic 

This term we are focusing on the book, ‘The Tiger 

Who Came to Tea’. We have been writing our own 

tea invitations and creating tiger artwork. We will 

also be using this time to have discussions about the 

story, for example; why it isn’t likely that a tiger will 

come to tea and what might happen if the book 

featured another animal.  

 

ICT 

Pupils continue to develop their ICT skills through 

use of the Chromebooks in school. Each week we 

begin our ICT time using www.kleki.com  

http://www.kleki.com/

